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We are all 

writers … 

 

We are growing 

   our learning 

 

 

Please do  remember to catch class teachers in the morning on the 

playground if you have any queries, or indeed Mr Billings, Mrs  Bourne, 

Mrs Skinner or Mrs Bullivant. 

CLUBS 

 A reminder that Choir Club 

will be on Thursday 21st 

June next week and not on 

Monday 18th. This is just for 

the one week. 

 Please remember that all 

children attending Football 

Clubs need to wear shin 

pads. 

ARTS WEEK 

Last week we all enjoyed  Arts Week, organised by Miss Kerr. The children 

drew, painted, danced, made sculptures and generally had a wonderful time.  

Many thanks to the Year 2 parents who came to watch the children's dance 

on Thursday and to the parents 

who came to look at the range of 

at work completed by the children 

on Friday. All of the artwork was 

based on ‘The Roman Triumph’ by 

Peter Paul Rubens. 

Dates for the Diary 

 

 
Monday 11th-Friday 15th June. Year 1 Phonic 

Screening Checks. 

 

WB 18/6/18-Computing Week 

 

Monday 18th June a.m.  - EYFS and Year 1 

Sports Day at AF followed by picnic lunch. 

 

Thursday 21st June. Year 4/5/6 Sports Day a.m. 

Year 2/3 Sports Day p.m.—Garrison Track. Picnic 

Lunch. 

 

Friday 29th June @ 5.00p.m.—PTA Summer Fair. 

 

Saturday 7th July @ 9.00p.m. PTA Car Boot Sale 

at AF. 

AWARDS 

Year 4 (Castle) - Aun Ameen  

Year 4 (Cavalier) - Heidi De La 

Cruz  

Year 3 (Dutch) - Amina Budak  

Year 3 (Iceni) - Angel William  

Year 3 (Paxman) - Kian Feasey  

Year 2 (Mercury) - Nathaniel 

Paz  

Year 2 (Claudius) - Jacob 

Dunne  

Year 2 (Romans) - Subhaan 

Famuyiwa  

A Reminder... 

Well done to Team Abbey who have won the Team Points 

Award this term. This means that on  

25th June, the children from Team 

Abbey can wear non-uniform across 

both sites. 

Boxford Suffolk Farm 

Last week Dutch class went to  Boxford Farm to 

learn about agriculture and they came away with a 

punnet of strawberries  each. (Yum!) On Thursday 

this week Paxman will visit 

the farm and it will be Iceni’s 

turn next week. 


